
Dear Payette National Forest Supervisor, 

 

I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many 

reasons why I am excited for Midas Gold's project to come to life and I hope through my comments 

you will understand why. 

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project. I am grateful for the virtual meeting room 

you created. It made learning about the project easy and gave me the tools I needed to submit 

meaningful comments. If I can do it, anyone can. I urge you to move forward with alternative two. 

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 

should let them. The Forest Service has given meaningful time to review the document and 

comment. Further extensions are not necessary and will only hurt Idahoans by delaying the benefits 

of the project. Please permit Alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as outlined in the draft 

Environmental Impact Statement. 

 

I believe in mining please green light the Stibnite Gold Project. I would to be able to move back to 

Idaho where my mining career began. I have been forced to relocate because there are very few 

mining jobs in idaho. My heart and family are still in Idaho.  

 

Most Respectfully, Chance Armstrong  

 

 

Name: Chance Armstrong 


